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Football News 

Last Thursday Parc Eglos Stripes travelled to Mounts Bay School, Penzance, to play a Rosewarne 
Shield tie against Ludgvan School. Although we lost 3-1, we were pleased with the number of 
chances that we created overall. 

In the first half Alfie, Brody and Liam all had shots that were either saved by the Ludgvan    
goalkeeper or blocked on the goal line.  Riley was between the post in the first half and made two 
important saves as well. 

Despite being 2-0 down at the break, the boys were confident they could find a way back into the 
game.  Jory and the defence of Stan and Ollie kept Ludgvan attacks to a minimum and only      
conceded one more goal. That was against the run of play with Liam, Alfie, Brody and Cory all   
applying wave upon wave of pressure. Once again, the Ludgvan goalkeeper and the defence 
thwarted the Parc Eglos attacks, as did the post and the crossbar.  The ball would just not go in 
the net! Finally, Brody won a penalty which he struck with power into the left-hand corner of the 
goal. 3-1 was the final score. 

Good luck to Ludgvan in the next round. 

 

Number Day 

A huge thank you to everyone to took part in our number day last Friday, we saw lots of fantastic 
costumes and thank you to everyone’s donations we raised over £160 for the NSPCC. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Preloved Uniform Sale 

We would like to remind all parents/carers 
about our preloved uniform stock we have 
here at school, please 
feel free to pop in and 
take for free any items 
you may need.  Many 
thanks. 

 

After School Club 

If your child is booked into    
afterschool club but won’t be 
attending please inform the   

office.  Many thanks. 



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On return, our school menu will be on WEEK 3 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

13th - 17th February  HALF TERM 

Monday 20th February  INSET DAY 

Wednesday 1st March Bag to School DROP  

3rd - 14th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17th April First day of Summer Term 

Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday 

Friday 5th May  Flora Day 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday 

  

  

  

  

  

 
Staff Update 

 
We are really looking forward to  
welcoming Mrs Eddy back to our 
Dragonflies after half term upon her 
return from maternity leave.  We 
would also like to say a huge ‘THANK 
YOU’ to Mrs Jacobs for teaching the 
class in Mrs Eddy’s absence and also 
good luck in her new role at         
Trevithick School. 

Bag 2 School 

Bag 2 School is a company that specialises in the reuse and recycling of good quality second-hand 
clothing and they have arranged to make a collection from our school.  All the bags will be weighed 
and we will be paid for the total weight collected.  The more we collect the greater the benefit to 

Parc Eglos!  Items they are asking for are good quality Men’s, ladies’ and 
children’s clothing, paired shoes, handbags, belts and accessories. 

Please don’t send uniforms, workwear, pillows, duvets or pieces of fabric 

Please return your bags to the school office on  

Wednesday 1st March by 9am at the latest.   

We cannot accept any bags before Wednesday.  If you need additional 
bags please pop into the office. 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 96.5 0 

Stars 99.2 1 

1KB 94.2 0 
1HH/BM 94.8 1 

2KJ 97.7 2 

2NE 96.7 2 

3KD 93.9 2 

3SG/PL 93 0 

4SC 97.4 6 
4SR 99.2 0 

5RG/HH 93.5 1 

5CW 93.8 0 

6KH 96.3 3 

6DF 90.3 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

95.3% 


